
MEMO 

 

 

 

Date: June 17, 2021 

 

To: Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards, Parish Finance Council 

Members, School Principals, and Agency Directors 

 

From: Thomas J. McNamara, Chief Financial Officer 

 Julianna Aguilera, Benefits Coordinator 

 

RE: RETA Health Premium Discounts 

 

We are pleased to announce that RETA Health Premium discounts will continue for the 

month of July 2021.   

 

This discount will be consistent with those amounts currently being credited for the 

periods February through June 2021; i.e, approximately 12.5%+/-. 

 

The premium discount will again accrue to the employer only. 

 

We are hopeful that additional credits may become available sometime in the late fall. In 

the meantime, there will be no credits provided beginning with the August 2021 billing. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact me at 916-733-0288/tmcnamara@scd.org; or contact Julianna Aguilera 

at 916-733-0282/jaguilera@scd.org. 
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